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14 Charles Lane
New York, N.Y. ..0014

July 2, 1973
TO ALL ORGANIZERS AND EDUCATION DIRECTORS

Dear Comrades,

One of the main activities of the National Education
Department at the convention this year, aside from the orgeniza-
tion of the post-convention educational conference, will b: a
workshop on internal party education. At the workshop thers can
be an exchange of experiences and an outline of educational
perspectives for this coming fall.

Prior to the convention the National Education Department
will be evaluating the experience we've had over the past spring
and this summer, as well as assess the current status of braich
educational programs and perspectives.In order to have a meaiing-
ful discussion, we will need factual information about educalion-
al projections on the branch level, the experience of the brench
in carrying out these projections, and what the current educa-
tional needs of the branch are.

It would be very helpful if you would prepare a report on
branch education and forward a copy to the National Education
Department before July 23. Such a report should contain the
following information:

1. Projections made by the branch for educational activi- -
ties this past spring, including topics, number of classes per
week, teachers, number of weeks of the series, amount of reading,
and finally the degree of success of the series.

2. Projections on summer education, including the same
information as above.

3. A general evaluation of the status of education in
the branch. This should include your estimation of how much of the
assigned reading was done in the spring and summer activities,
what percentage of the branch took part in the educational programs,
and what topics you think would be particularly useful for the
education of branch members this coming fall and spring.

Comradely,

Gus Horowitz

National Education Director



